
 

 

 

 

 

 

1/1 

NKT A/S 

Vibeholms Allé 20 

DK-2605 Brøndby 

Denmark 

 

T: +45 43 48 20 00 

www.nkt.com 

CVR 62725214 

 

Company Announcement 
 
 

14 August 2025 
Announcement No. 21 

 

 

CFO Line Andrea Fandrup to leave NKT 

 

After five years as Chief Financial Officer (CFO) of NKT, Line Andrea Fandrup has decided 

to leave the company no later than the end of April 2026. She will leave NKT after serving as 

CFO during a period of transformation and growth. 

 

- I would like to thank Line for her contributions and dedication to NKT since joining the 

company in 2020. Line has held a central position in the execution of our growth strategy 

which has successfully transformed NKT into a pure-play power cable solutions provider with 

a strong financial performance, says Jens Due Olsen, Chair of the NKT Board of Directors. 

 

- Line has been a central member of our Group Leadership Team for the past five years 

contributing to the positive development of the company and I look forward to continuing the 

collaboration over the coming months as we search for her successor. On behalf of everyone 

at NKT, I wish Line all the best in the next chapter of her career, says Claes Westerlind, 

President and CEO of NKT. 

 

The search for a new CFO will be initiated shortly.  
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